BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF HASKELL COUNTY APPRAISAL DISTRICT
Notice of Public Hearing on the 2026 Proposed Budget
Posted September 10, 2025

Notice is hereby given that a public meeting of the Board of Directors of the Haskell County
Appraisal District will hold a public hearing on the proposed budget for such district for the 2026
year on Monday, September 8, 2025, at 4:30 p.m. at the Appraisal District Office located at 604
North 1st Street in

Haskell, Texas.

At the public hearing any and all persons desiring to be heard on any matter relating to said
proposed budget will be afforded the opportunity to be heard.

The Board of Directors Will Consider the Following:

1. Call to Order
2. Establishment of Quorum

Public Hearing on the 2026 Haskell County Appraisal District Budget
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Adjourn

This Notice is given Pursuant of Section 551.000 et seq. of the Texas Government Code.
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